
   A.J.M. CONTRACTORS, INC.        

300 Kuller Road 

Clifton, NJ 07011 
(973)- 772-9292 

FAX:  (973)-772-9222 

 
AJM CONTRACTORS IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE AWARD OF A CONTRACT WITH THE BOROUGH OF 

NORTH CALDWELL TO HELP MAINTAIN TRAFFIC SAFETY IN YOUR PART OF THE COMMUNITY. 

 

WORK WILL INCLUDE THE REMOVAL AND REPLACEMENT OF PIPE, DRAINAGE WORK, SELECT REMOVAL 

AND REPLACEMENT OF SIDEWALK/CURB, HANDICAP RAMPS AND THE MILLING AND PAVING OF: 

 

BYRON ROAD (12 BYRON ROAD TO PARK AVENUE) 

PARK AVENUE (ENTIRE LENGTH) 

TANGLEWOOD ROAD (ENTIRE LENGTH) 

LONGVIEW AVENUE (INTERSECTION OF TANGLEWOOD ROAD) 

GLENVIEW ROAD (ENTIRE LENGTH) 

                                                                                                                                    

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT DRAINAGE AND CURB WORK WILL START ON OR ABOUT  

 FEBRUARY 17, 2023 

(WEATHER PERMITTING) 

 

CONSTRUCTION WILL START WITH THE PROPOSED PIPE AND DRAINAGE WORK NEAR THE INTERSECTION 

OF PARK AVENUE AND BYRON ROAD ALONG WITH SELECT REMOVAL AND REPLACEMENT OF 

SIDEWALK/CURBS. THE ANTICIPATED TIME FRAME FOR THIS INITIAL WORK WILL BE APPROXIMATELY 2-4 

WEEKS TO COMPLETE. MILLING AND PAVING OF THESE STREETS WILL BE SCHEDULED LATER THIS 

SPRING AND ADDITIONAL NOTICES WILL BE DISTRIBUTED PRIOR TO THIS WORK COMMENCING. 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION WORK HOURS ARE MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY, FROM 8:30 AM TO 5:00 PM.  

 

FOR THE DURATION OF THE PROJECT, THERE WILL BE SOME INCONVENIENCES THROUGHOUT THE WORK 

ZONE. HOWEVER, EVERY EFFORT WILL BE MADE TO ASSURE THAT THEY ARE KEPT TO A MINIMUM. 

 

AS WITH ALL CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS, PLEASE PROCEED WITH CAUTION WHILE TRAVELLING 

THROUGH THE WORK ZONE. 

 

DURING THE PIPE AND DRAINAGE WORK AROUND THE INTERSECTION OF PARK AVENUE 

AND BYRON ROAD, THE ROADWAY WILL BE CLOSED AND ON-STREET PARKING WILL BE 

PROHIBITED WHILE THIS WORK IS IN PROGRESS. IF YOU INTEND ON UTILIZING YOUR 

VEHICLES DURING THIS WORK, PLEASE REMOVE FROM YOUR DRIVEWAY BY 7:30 AM. TO 

AN ADJACENT STREET.  ACCESS TO YOUR STREET WILL BE ALLOWED AT THE END OF 

EACH WORKING DAY. 

 
YOUR COOPERATION AND PATIENCE IS GREATLY APPRECIATED AND WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY MINOR 

DISRUPTIONS BROUGHT ON BY THIS WORK.  

 

IF YOU SHOULD HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT AJM’S PROJECT MANAGER, AMALIO FARRO, AT 

973-772-9292 OR BOROUGH ADMINISTRATOR, KEVIN O’SULLIVAN, AT 973-228-6412. 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT THE INCONVENIENCE IS TEMPORARY BUT THE IMPROVEMENTS ARE 

PERMANENT. 

 

THANK YOU, 

AJM CONTRACTORS, INC. 


